Sanitary Sewer

James Vaughn <jmv94@live.com>
Mon 4/1/2024 9:51 AM

To:Mark Witsman <mwitsman@mccordsville.org>

Caution: This is an email sent from someone outside of the company. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.

Our home is having septic issues. We would like to request the Town of McCordsville provide us the
ability to connect to the sanitary sewer on McCord Rd. We understand we are not currently within the
Town's corporate limits and are willing to be annexed when possible.

Thank you for any help you can provide.

James M and Jennifer M Vaughn
5759 W. McCord Rd
McCordsville, IN 46055



